HEARING FROM PATRONS

Under the first order of business the board president will allow members of the audience to address the Board when in compliance with the following regulations.

- 1. Individuals wishing to speak should complete and present the attached card to the board president prior to the meeting being called to order.
- 2. Each presentation will be limited to five minutes.
- 3. Delegations must be represented by not more than three spokespersons with a five-minute limitation for each.
- 4. The Speaker should rise, identify himself/herself by name and address and, if he/she represents an organization, identify the group. Remarks should be addressed to the Board.
- 5. The Board, in open meetings as this is considered a personnel action and subject to executive session will not hear complaints and/or discussion about individual school employees. Charges or complaints about specific personnel shall be presented in writing to the school administration or board president and signed by the individual filing the complaint. Administrative remedy must be sought prior to becoming an agenda item as required by board policy.
- 6. It is the policy of the present board to provide an opportunity for patron comments as time permits.
- 7. Action may be taken *only* on those items listed on the Agenda.

The Board is pleased to have you visit all meetings and become better informed about school affairs. Individuals wishing to speak to the Board should become familiar with the appropriate procedures as listed above. The Board is interested in your constructive comments and has provided this opportunity for improved communications with patrons attending the meetings.